
 
 
MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
 
Date of release: December 9, 2020 
  
Public Health has completed its contact tracing process for the case identified last evening, 
December 8, 2020.  Identified close contacts have been contacted directly by Public Health and 
provided with self-isolation direction.  
 
Communication has been shared with the school community.  
 
The Lloydminster Public School Division and Lloydminster Comprehensive High School 
Administration and staff, with the support of Public Health and the SHA, will continue to keep 
student and staff well-being as our priority.  
 
Director of Education, Todd Robinson 
 
More Information can be found on the LPSD website at: 
https://www.lpsd.ca/students-and-parents/covid19 
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